
Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the Committee, 
 
As a parent, I oppose this bill HB 4132.  
I do not want my child answering confidential health information surveys during school time, nor do I 
want my child personal information used to create curriculum. 
 
Regards,  
Amanda Saucedo  
20 Blue Heron Ct 
Eagle Point, OR 97524  
 


